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Dear Sir/Madaam: 
 
I believe current laws are more than adequate to protect the innocent, law abiding, citizens.  Further 
infringement on our constitutional rights, by way of additional new gun regulations, is unnecessary. 
 
As a RI resident and voter, I urge you to consider my opposition to the following bills: H5436, H5443, 
H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, H5891. 
 
Thank you, 
Witold Kloczkowski 
156 West Wrentham Road 
Cumberland, RI 02864 
 
 
 


